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NEWSLETTER 1st May 2025 

Dear Parents,   
We’ve had a busy start to the term – read on to see what we have been up to… 
 
OFSTED INSPECTION                                                                                               

Our report is in and will be sent alongside this letter. I am delighted with the many 

positive attributes of our school that were noted by the inspection team. It confirms my 

opinion of how staff and pupils of all ages reflect the school’s high expectations of 

themselves and each other in all areas. Our values and ethos were clearly seen to be 

woven through every aspect of school life – just as we would want! 

LANDSCOVE LEARNERS                                                                                                                                                                 

CLASS 1 Have been              
celebrating Mrs Baron’s 
success at the London 
marathon last weekend. 
I think she loved the 
class decorations when 
she arrived this morning! 
She wanted to say a 
massive thank you to 
everyone for their words 
of encouragement and 
sponsors and is very 
pleased to have raised 
£1410. Well done Mrs B! 
 

 

CLASS 2 have enjoyed their practical maths this 

week as we've been learning all about money. They 

had to choose their coins carefully in order to make 

the right amount. Year 1s took this further and 

created a role play area in the shop, they had to 

choose their items and pay with the exact money. 

Next time we'll be learning about 'change'.  

 

CLASS 3 In DT, Class 3 

designed and made their 

own car. First, they 

constructed the chassis for 

the car and then added the 

body of the car using a 

variety of nets.   
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CLASS 4  

Class 4 have begun 

learning about the 

history of gargoyles 

whilst studying 

sculpture. The aim of 

this unit will be to 

design and learn 

about the techniques 

for making their own 

clay gargoyle. 

I can’t wait to see the 

final pieces! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ETHOS VISION AND VALUES:  GLOBAL NEIGHBOURS 

We are delighted to announce that we have gained the Silver Award from 

Christian Aid’s Global Neighbours Scheme for our global citizenship work. 

This was a demanding process, where children gain a deeper 

understanding of global issues and how everyone can play a part in 

making the world a fairer place and be advocates of change.                                                                                                                

Huge congratulations must go not only to the children but to Mrs Neville 

who has driven this project, supported staff, made global links and 

generally been the biggest advocate for global citizenship we could have wished for. Well done Mrs Neville! 

FOLS – a message from Michelle 
We have a few fun events coming up so please make a note of the dates in your 

diaries!                                                                                                                 

Thursday 15th May – Bags2school collection. Bags and leaflets should be 

coming out soon. Bags onto the field by 9am please. FOLS can arrange storage 

beforehand if needed.  

  



I will shortly be putting together a rota for ice lolly sales on a Friday afternoons, (in the hope that the warm 

weather continues!) Please let me know if you are willing to go on the rota. It means buying some ice lollies 

from a supermarket and bringing them to school in a cool box at the end of the day to sell for £1 each. It 

isn’t a big job, but the children love it. Hopefully, if we get enough volunteers, you will only be asked to do it 

once. Unfortunately, this year we are going to have to impose a cash only on the day for ice lollies, due to a 

significant number of people who failed to pay last year.                                                                                 

There will be a letter coming out soon about this year’s sponsored Colour Run which will be on Friday 20th 

June after Sports Day on the school field. We will need quite a few volunteers for setting up and throwing 

the colour, so please let us know if you are able and willing.                                                                        

We have a good selection of used uniform, so if you are thinking about buying anything please check with 

us before buying new. Susy (Darcy’s Mum) has kindly been putting bespoke bags together for anybody that 

asks so please email fols@outlook.com  bacs donations welcome but not necessary.                                           

We still have numbers available for the 100 club so please sign up if you can, it’s such an easy way to 

make money for FOLS plus being in with the chance to win yourself. It is only £4 per month, with £2 going 

to FOLS and £2 going into the monthly prize fund. Contact Danielle Merchant - dscamp@hotmail.co.uk  to 

get your number.                                                                                                                                                  

Lastly the date for the Summer Fair will be – Friday 4th July again any ideas or offers of help are 

extremely welcome. We would like to extend an invite again to any external stall holders, please let any 

friends or family know £15 per table, places are limited. 

THANK YOU! Please keep supporting FOLS~ they really do make a huge difference! 

 Many thanks, Michelle. 

 

SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE 

 If you are concerned about a child’s 
wellbeing, please contact the school or in non-
school hours contact MASH on 0345 155 
1071. 
Our designated safeguarding officer is Mrs. 
Ryder and the deputy safeguarding officer is 
Mr. Ansermoz. 
As technology becomes increasingly 
embedded in young people’s lives, it’s 
common for them to form friendships entirely 
online. These connections can provide 
companionship and community — but they 
also bring potential dangers that parents and 
educators need to be aware of.  From online 
grooming and privacy breaches to exposure to 
upsetting content, meeting people on the 
internet isn’t without risk. This guide explains 
the possible hazards of online friendships and 
gives parents and educators essential advice 
on helping children build safe, positive 
relationships online. 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/pKuNZwodRrzKLNYd?ref=Link  

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%)  
Whole school 97.1% 

Class 1 95.0% 

Class 2 99.1% 

Class 3 97.1% 

Class 4  96.9% 

Well done Class 99.1% 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

 

That’s all the news for now. Enjoy the bank holiday weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th May  May bank Holiday 

7th May  Class 1 to Stover Country Park 

9th May  May Day Event 2:15 in the school playground 

12-15th May  KS2 (Y6) SATS week 

26th May  Break up for half term 

Looking further ahead… 

2nd June  Bank Holiday  

3rd June Summer term begins 

9th June  School photographer in – Class photos and Leavers 

16th -19th June Y6 Bikeability – bikes need to be in school. 

20th June  Sports day – am field events,  
1:15 parents invited to join our traditional races event followed by FOLS colour 
run  

24th June Class 2 Trip to Riverford 

26th -27th June Class 3 Wild Wise Camping Trip 

4th July  FOLS Summer Fair 

7th - 9th July Class 4 Residential to Bristol 

22nd July  Leavers service @ St Matthew’s 10am 
Break up for summer. 


